
I reference to HB1377. I urge you to canael this bill. I believe it will legalize poaching. I recieve a Deer gun tag about
every 7 or 8 years and this bill would increase the leangth of time between tags for individuals like me. After serving
more than 20 years on active duty in the military, I look forward to Deer hunting.  What is to prevent a person from
basically selling Deer. If a person wants to eat Deer, then they should hunt it themselves. With this bill a person could
have his family of up to 10 people apply and recieve tags and then 1 person kill all 10 Deer. That is not the spirit of the
outdoors. So again I encourage you to crush this bill. Thank you. Jerry Weeks


